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Dear Members, 

 

We like to inform all Members that due to the DSOBA Garden Fete on 14th November 

2021 there will be no parking available even for the Sunday valid parking labels.  

 

Furthermore there will be no booking available for the all sports facilities on that day. 

 

Our sincere apologies for the inconvenience caused. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Norman Chan ’99 Anthony Teoh ’92 

Chairman Vice Chairman 

Sports Activities Sub-Committee Sports Activities Sub-Committee 
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